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Please consider and pass legislation allowing motorcyclist's lane splitting, HB 3542. 

As an avid motorcycle enthusiast, Certified Long Distance Rider, a motorcyclist that 

commutes to work, using our state and interstate highways on a daily basis, I implore 

you to pass this bill allowing for lane splitting. I personally, have experienced multiple 

close calls with distracted motorists, nearly rear-ending me while I was stopped in 

traffic. It is dangerous for motorcyclists to be stuck in traffic. We are unprotected from 

impact. Pass this bill, please. There should be no argument against it. My 

understanding is that a similar bill has been sent to the governor's desk before. There 

should be no reason to not pass it on now. Urge the Governor to sign the bill, this 

time. If you don't understand the benefits of lane splitting, then you don't ride. If you 

don't ride then listen to the actual riders that are asking for lane splitting to be 

allowed. You will save lives. Thank you for your consideration. 


